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Winning "Library Survivr"
Tribes Take Home DPrize!?

Congratulations to the two winning tribes from
Ms. Bright's & Ms. Shelp's 5th grade library
classes in the annual "Library Survivor" unit,
based on the popular "Survivor" TV show. Five
tribes in each 5th grade library class competed in
timed research challenges over the last few
months, and these two groups, or tribes, scored
more accumulated points than the othjer four
tribes in each of their classes, proudly taking
back to their classrooms million dollar checks
(Just like on the TV show!), although cashing
them may be difficult...

Kindergarten X 1st Crades
Make Author of the Mmonth Video?

In February, Kindergarten & 1st grade library classes read books by
Author of the Month Oliver Jeffers,
including "The Incredible Book Eating Boy"
& "How to Catch a Star," and created a :
video showing their enthusiasm for his
quirky and inspiring stories, watch it on
the library's webpage & FB page!

Valleyview families are invited to visit the library on the
evening of Tuesday, March 20th for the school's Spring
Open House at 6:00pm; 2nd grade library classes wrote to
the recent Valleycott Award winning illustrators Adam Rex
& Peter Brown to congratulate them on their awards, you
can read their Q&A on the library webpage under
"Valleycott Awards 2018." That's what's up!

BROOKS & Die = Perfect Match?

Enthusiastic Valleyview 5th graders have begun participating in the
library's annual "Newbery Pie Club" during lunch/recess every other
Day 6. Students are invited to read a W ‘

Newbery Award winning chapter book, |

awarded as such by the American
Library Association, then they share
and discuss their book with the group Lk
while eating lunch and Mr. Parmerter's
selection of homemade pies.




